
 

NOTICE 17-2021: REVISED - NON-COMPLIANCE AND REINFORCEMENT OF 

COVID-19 REQUIREMENTS FOR ALL USERS AT PLIPDECO’S 

FACILITIES 

May 12th, 2021 

 

The Corporation views with concern the dramatic rise in the number of the COVID-19 positive 

cases in the country, and the increasing mortality across the various age groups. It has been 

observed that despite warnings and communications made by the Government of Trinidad and 

Tobago and PLIPDECO, that there continues to be a disregard for the guidelines established. In 

this regard, to ensure the health and safety of all persons at our facilities and the operational 

stability of the company, the Corporation is implementing a zero tolerance approach for non-

compliance with COVID-19 guidelines at the Port, PLIPDECO House, all Warehouse locations and 

the Container Examination Station. Specifically, strict adherence is required in the following: 

 

 Wearing of Face Masks 

 Masks must be worn at all times at any of the Company’s facilities. 

 Masks must cover both nose and mouth and be properly secured to the face. 

 

Unnecessary Congregation 

 The congregation of persons in areas including, Trucker’s Accommodation, Customs, Port 

Carpark, Security Charge Room and LCL Warehouse must be avoided. 

 Continued practice of social distancing is required by staying at least six (6) feet or two 

arm’s length away from persons while at any of the Corporation’s facilities. 

 

Washing and Sanitizing of Hands 

 The washing and sanitizing of hands is required before entering any of the Corporation’s 

facilities.  

 Washing and sanitizing stations are conveniently located for use.   

  

The Security and HSE Departments will take decisive action for observed non-compliance and 

persons found in breach of the requirements will be asked to leave the facility and may be 

denied re-entry for a predetermined period. 

 

All users are also reminded to stay at home and refrain from conducting business at any of the 

Corporation’s facilities, if you are exhibiting any flu like symptoms, been in contact with a positive 

COVID-19 case or have recently tested positive for COVID-19. 

 

The Corporation continues to closely monitor the developments of the COVID-19 and will ensure 

to take relevant precautionary steps as is necessary, in the interest and protection of employees 

and all other Stakeholders alike. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Marketing and Business Development Department 

PLIPDECO 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registered Office:   

PLIPDECO House, Orinoco Drive, Point Lisas Industrial Estate, Point Lisas, Couva, Trinidad, West Indies 

Telephone: (868) 636 2201/2202.  Facsimile: (868) 636-4008    

E-mail: info@plipdeco.com     Website: www.plipdeco.com 


